

'Free taster session' at Caldy Cricket Club

Dear Parent / Guardian,

On <u>Saturday</u>, <u>May 4th</u>, Caldy Cricket Club will be hosting a <u>free cricket taster session</u> for boys and girls in Key Stage 1. Invites have been extended to children from several local primary schools, and places will be offered on a first come, first served basis.

Date: Saturday, May 4th

• Time: 9am-10am

• Venue: Telegraph Road, CH48 1NX

Age group: Boys and Girls in Key Stage One

The session will be led by one of Cheshire Cricket Board's professional ECB Level 3 coaches, with assistance from Caldy CC coaches and volunteers. The aim is to provide an introduction to cricket in a <u>safe and fun</u> environment, giving the children an opportunity to make some new friends and the parents to join in too!

The session will act as a taster for All Stars Cricket, the ECB's entry-level programme for 5-8 year old boys and girls. More than 60,000 children have taken part in All Stars since its inception in 2017, and Caldy are proud to be hosting the programme again this summer.

Places on the taster are strictly <u>limited</u> so an early response is advised to secure a spot for your child. No experience of cricket is necessary, and all equipment will be provided. All you need to bring is a drink and some warm clothes!

To apply for a place, parents should complete the reply slip overleaf and return it to chris.edwards@cheshirecricketboard.co.uk at their earliest convenience.

Kind regards,

Chris Edwards Coaching Officer (Wirral) Cheshire Cricket Board Limited 07799503377



CHESHIRE CRICKET BOARD



"In partnership with Caldy Cricket Club"

Chris Edwards from Cheshire Cricket Board will be running a free taster session for **Key Stage 1** pupils at <u>Caldy CC</u> on the date given below. This session aims to engage children in a fun and safe environment, with opportunities for their parents to get involved too.

Please note, you will need to make your own transport arrangements to and from the venue unless instructed otherwise by your school.

Date	Saturday May 4th
Time	9am-10am
Cost	Free

Places are **limited** and will be awarded on a first come first served basis, so please return the slip below via email to chris.edwards@cheshirecricketboard.co.uk or phone 07799503377 to secure your child's place.

҈≺		
	First Name	. Surname
	Date of Birth	. Age
	Cricket Club (if applicable)	
	School	
	Contact Numbers	. mobile
	Email	
	Medical Details	